Jonathan Lutz

I am a bicycle commuter, hiker, and birder, which means I enjoy a significant outdoors in southern
Arizona. The Santa Rita Mountains are one of my go-to destinations for outdoor recreation. I
believe the Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) should require a Class I permit
for Hudbay, with stricter regulations that would help protect people and the environment from air
pollution. Impaired air quality diminishes everyday life for me and members of my community, and
I believe businesses in southern Arizona, including Hudbay, should be held accountable to the
highest possible standards to protect our air. Thank you.



